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Jet Ski Incident at Ocean Village 
  

 

The Gibraltar Port Authority (GPA) attended an incident that occurred yesterday afternoon at 

around 1530hrs in which a local registered jet ski collided with a berthed yacht inside Ocean 

Village. 

  

No injuries were sustained by the driver of the Jet Ski or any other person in the area. The reasons 

for the collision are not yet known. It is believed the driver of the Jet Ski lost control and the Jet 

Ski slammed into the berthed vessel resulting in the Jet Ski flying over the pier. 

  

The GPA would like to remind all users of any personal water crafts (PWCs) of the power of these 

vessels and of the need to exercise caution when using such crafts in an enclosed area; especially, 

when operating near beaches and bathers. The GPA would also take this opportunity to remind all 

leisure users of the new 5 knots speed limit within the harbour. 

 

 

 


